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WHAT WE ARE DOING TO ENSURE
NRBRERGIIIESTS SAFETY




YOUR SAFETY IS OUR PRIORITY

During these uncertain times, we are taking

every extra precaution to ensure the health and
safety of our guests and staff. We appreciate
your heightened concerns in regards to the
situation and would like to highlight the
measures we are taking to provide a safe service

and environment for your visit

- Social distancing training and protocol

in place for all staff

& a - All surfaces and equipment regularly

sanitised

- Additional sanitising stations located at

various points within the venue (
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- Staff will wear face coverings

- Full clean down and sanitising cleanse

between each booking

-Tables distanced according to health
regulations with advised maximum number

of guests per table observed

- Meeting and Private Dining Rooms
set up in accordance with government

guidelines

- We are following track and trace
guidelines. We require 1 person

from each group's contact details




